
AUTHENTAGE INVITES YOU TO AN EXCLUSIVE WEBINAR 

 

 
 
Some time ago, it became clear that Maison et Objet will not be able to take 
place in Paris this month. Ever since the online September edition of the 
interior fair, we have been working hard at Authentage to find an alternative 
for our clients. 

Now we are pleased to present our exclusive webinar, in which we introduce 
you to the highlights of our collections and propose an interesting tool to 
choose the ideal spotlights. 
We will be organizing a French and an English webinar, both will 
last approximately one and a half hour. 

 

 
 



The English edition will be held on the 28th of January at 10 
am. Register here for the English edition.  
 
The French edition will take place on the 2nd of February at 10 
am. Register here for the French edition.  

When you have signed up, we will make sure to provide you with all the 
necessary information prior to the webinar date. 

We're looking forward to see you at one of our webinars! 

The Authentage Team 

 



 

 
 


